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Dundonnell Wind Farm– Construction update  #3 
  
  
The Tilt Renewables team has commenced construction of the $560 million Dundonnell 
Wind Farm located approximately 23km north-east of Mortlake, in the Western District of 
Victoria. Work by AusNet Services on the transmission line and substation, is also about to 
commence.  
 
In regards to the wind farm construction, work has now commenced on Woorndoo-Streatham 
road with a work crew stripping the existing seal and re-shaping the road formation. Traffic 
control is in place and the speed limit temporarily reduced through the works zone. The 
upgrades are expected to take about 12 weeks to complete.  
 
Native vegetation flagging continued this week to ensure native vegetation is clearly 
identified well ahead of the earthworks progress, this will prevent works from encroaching 
these areas. 
 
The satellite construction compound has been set up for the external road upgrade works and 
additional plant is continuing to mobilise to site for commencement of the quarry next week. 
We do not anticipate any impact on traffic conditions whilst the equipment is arriving but 
please be mindful when you are driving through the area. 

 

As for the transmission lines, secondary consents including the Traffic Management Plan and 
Environmental Management Plan are now endorsed by the respective authorities. AusNet and 
the construction contractor Downer have commenced mobilisation ahead of the impending 
commencement of construction. 

  
 


